Dear Associate,

Due to the illness of an advocate, United Voice will have some difficulty filing its submissions in reply regarding the technical and drafting matters in the Groups 4A, 4B and 4C exposure drafts by 4.00 PM this afternoon. We respectfully request that the Fair Work Commission grant an extension of 24 hours to file the submissions.

We thank the Commission in advance.

Best regards,

## **Michael Robson**

**National Industrial Officer United Voice National Office** 

Direct: 02 8204 3048 | Mobile: 04 1221 3186 | Fax: 02 9281 4480



Website | Facebook | Twitter | Join us Locked Bag 9, Haymarket NSW 1240



Reduce, replace, reuse, recycle - the environment is everybody's business